
 
 
 
13 McMANUS GALLERIES REDEVELOPMENT (AN489-2004) 
 
McManus Galleries and Museum have been awarded £93,000 Development Funding and a grant of 
£4,906,000 from the Heritage Lottery Fund for the "Who We Are" Project to renovate and redisplay the 
Museum. 
 
Approval is sought to make payment to the approved contractors for work on the project to Stage Two 
due for submission to the Heritage Lottery Fund at the end of March 2005 as follows: 
 

• Phased payments to Page and Park, Architects, Glasgow for development of drawings to 
Stage E - £127,861; 

 
• Phased  payment to Campbell and Co, Designers, Edinburgh for development of a display 

area to Stage E - £10,000. 
 
The total expenditure is £137,681. £93,000 will be met from the Development funding referred to 
above with the balance of £44,681 being met from the Leisure and Arts Department’s 2004/05 Capital 
Budget.  
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